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Oil Pipeline Filing 
Kinder Morgan Wink Pipeline LLC 

May 30, 2024 
  
Ms. Debbie-Anne Reese, Acting Secretary 

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street NE 
Washington DC 20426 
 
Dear Secretary Reese: 
 
In accordance with the requirements of the Interstate Commerce Act (ICA) and the Rules and Regulations 
of the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (“Commission”), Kinder Morgan Wink Pipeline LLC (KMWP) 
submits for filing the following tariff, effective July 1, 2024: 

• FERC No. 9.3.0, rules and regulations tariff applying on interstate gathering and transportation of 
crude petroleum (cancels FERC No. 9.2.0). 

KMWP submits this filing to temporarily revise its gravity deduction applied to crude petroleum received 
at Mason Junction that falls within the range of 45 through 49.9 degrees of A.P.I. Gravity.  This temporary 
change shall apply from July 1, 2024 through June 30, 2025.  This revision will offer additional flexibility to 
its shippers for crude petroleum received at its origin point of Mason Junction, Reeves County.  Also, 
KMWP proposed some minor administrative updates by revising the issued by and complied by 
information. 
 
I hereby certify that copies of this filing have been sent, on or before this date, by means of transmission 
agreed upon, to all subscribers on the KMWP subscriber list. 

In accordance with 18 CFR § 343.3(a), KMWP hereby requests that any protest of this filing be emailed to 
the undersigned at Tariff_Group@kindermorgan.com. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (713) 420-4687. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Bruce Reed 
Director-Tariffs and Regulatory Affairs 


